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FTHB PROGRAM BULLETIN 

FTHB Bulletin No. 3 (FY 2018-2019) 

 

TO:   FIRST TIME HOME BUYER PROGRAM PARTICIPATING LENDERS 

FROM:   Bernadette Cruz / Development Specialist 

DATE RELEASED: January 7, 2019 

EFFECTIVE DATE: Immediately 

SUBJECT:  FTHB PROGRAM FUNDING UPDATE 

             

Down Payment Assistance.  All funds for the First Time Home Buyers (FTHB) Down Payment 

Assistance Program are exhausted and are no longer available until further notice.  Starting 

immediately, our office will no longer accept any new FTHB applications.  Any applications 

received after this date will not be processed and will be returned to the lender.   

FTHB applications received prior to January 3, 2019 are subject to the availability of any 

remaining program funds.   

All FTHB participating loan officers will be notified immediately once the FTHB funds are 

available again. 

 

For more information.  If you have any questions or would like more information, please 

feel free to call any of the following FTHB staff at 951-343-5469. 

Bernadette Cruz  bcruz@rivco.org 
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